

August 28, 2024

Mrs. Jennifer Ott City Manager City of Alameda

Dear Jennifer,

We must regretfully request a mutual termination of our contract with the City of Alameda for the Alameda Aquatics Facility due to circumstances outside of our control.

We were thrilled with the opportunity to work with the city staff and community of Alameda to deliver a facility that would bring together the residents of Alameda because this project fit perfectly with who we are at Blach Construction:

Our Purpose: We are service-minded builders who enhance our communities

Core Values: We value Quality, Transparency, Teamwork, Respect

We wish you all the best in your future efforts to select a general contractor to deliver this facility to the residents of Alameda.

Sincerely,

James Woodbury

Vice President